
 

 

I am writing about Central Banking’s training course: Macro-prudential Policy: Implementing the 

Financial Stability Mandate in a Volatile Environment, which will be taking place online from 

February 27 – March 2, 2023. 

Amid the highly volatile global environment, risks to financial stability have significantly increased. 

Energy and commodity price shocks, amplified by the war in Ukraine and supply bottlenecks, have 

fueled inflation, forcing central banks to raise rates when economies are weakening. Tighter 

conditions have resulted in significant market corrections.  

All this comes at a time when central banks are studying the effectiveness of macroprudential 

policies and tools, as well as understanding the implications of Defi and Open Finance. 

This course is designed to equip central bankers to meet these challenges. Each day will feature 
three hours of expert-led Live Content to maximise the opportunity to share and learn. The expert 
chair, a central banker with decades of experience, will ensure participants have opportunities to 
network throughout the course, with time set aside for a workshop on implementing key learnings. 
 
Expert speakers will be joining to cover topics such as: 
 

• Macro-prudential policies and tools in the face of recent crises  

• Implications of climate change for the stability of financial systems  

• Financial stability in the new high-inflation and low growth environment 

• Stress testing conceptual frameworks: Scenario analysis and modelling approaches  

• Sovereign risk and macro stability aspects of debt management  
 
Throughout the course, the focus is on practical applications drawing on a range of central bank 
experiences. Perhaps that is why central banks have for more than 25 years trusted Central Banking 
to meet their training needs. 
 
To join the course, please register online or get in touch with the Central Banking Training team for 
guidance on the registration process, including help with your internal approval: +44 20 7316 9136 / 
training@centralbanking.com. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you and your colleagues to the course this February.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Jade Mitchell 
Portfolio Director and Training 
Central Banking  
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